
 
Celebration School 

School Advisory Council Minutes 
October 28th, 2024 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
A meeting of the Celebration K-8 School Advisory Council was held in the Great Hall. Christy 

Flanagan-Feddon, Chair, called the meeting to order at 5:26 P.M.  Andrea Bracco, 
Secretary, recorded the minutes for this meeting.  Hali Stewart motioned to approve 
minutes from the September meeting, Tracey Perrault seconded. 

 
ATTENDANCE 
Members: Gary Weeden, Aimee Stikna, Tracey Perrault, Andrea Bracco, Andrea Baker, Thomas 

Bracco, Danielle Daku, Liz Worley, Christy Flanagan-Feddon, JoAnn Tennant, Natalia 
Kirchner, Fernanda Bigucci, Nasser Aboulela, Hali Stewart 
 

Attendees: Meredith Moulton 
 
 
SAFETY REPORT Mr. Weeden on behalf of Deputy Plaza 
Mr. Weeden sent out a Remind last week regarding an electric bike incident, he just wanted to 
emphasize safety again by informing parents and students to wear helmets. 
District reviewed safety procedures in anticipation of state review 
Lowest incident rate for the district 
 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Benjamin Fam earned a perfect score on two district tests 
Boys Cross Country took second place 
Fall Festival was a big success 
National Jr Honor Society Induction last week  
Starting NHES for 4th and 5th graders 
Boys soccer tournament next week 
Beauty and the Beast production next week 
Spirit Week will be the week of the 12th 
Kindness Week was a big success in honor of Juan Sosa 
Halloween Thursday with a DJ at lunch 
No hurricane make-up days 
Varsity Tutors is now available on ClassLink, Stacey Couch is the point person 
Hali Stewart will present on ESE next month 
 



 
TREASURER’S REPORT – Liz Worley 
• Balances per Liz Worley, Treasurer 
• Large Account last month was $9,831.98 (allocation to agendas and PBIS) and $1004 set aside 

for PBIS 
• Small Account $54.52 

 
FUNDS REQUESTS 

• NA 
 

 
OPEN FORUM 
Natalia Kirchner asked about new laptops, new tech has been working to create a system for broken 
laptops 
Liz Worley asked about sun-shades at the gym, will be put up after hurricane season ends 
Nasser Aboulela asked about expectations for long term subs, they receive lesson plans and grading 
support from coaches 
Christy Flanagan-Feddon asked about iii and Mr. Weeden will follow up with her individual teacher 
Andrea Baker asked picture retake, today was the last day 
Andrea Baker asked about students getting locked out of bathrooms or bathrooms being out of order and 
then students needing to leave the Pride to find another bathroom.  Mr. Weeden stated that they do their 
best to clean and rectify the situation as soon as the issue is reported.  
Liz Worley asked a question about future budget for security, i.e. key cards.  Mr. Weeden stated the next 
major project is starting June-April to replace air handlers. 
 
UPCOMING MEETINGS 
November 18th 2024 
 
      
MEETING ADJOURNMENT 
• Tracey Perrault motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:01 PM.  Hali Stewart seconded the motion.  

Motion carried unanimously.   
 
Submitted by, 
Christy Flanagan-Feddon, Ph.D. 
Chairperson 
Approval Date: 
 


